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Well, here it is already January 22, 2013.  

The month has gone very quickly and we 
cannot see it slowing down anytime soon. 

 

We trust that everyone had a great holiday 
with family and friends and that everyone 

has hit the ground running in the new 

year. 
 

JANUARY SHOOT 

The January shoot got us off to a nice 

beginning for the new year.  We had a 

total of 69 shooters over the two days. 

The stages were a lot of fun.  Lightnin’ 
Buck was very impressed with our itty 

bitty targets.  As the old saying goes, no 

target  is too big or too close to miss.  
That is proven out by looking at the scores 

posted on the web site. 

 

FEBRUARY SHOOT 

The February shoot will be on February 2 

and 3, 2013.  The side matches will be 
available at 7:30.  We will try to start the 

main match as close to 9:00 as possible. 

The stages this month are written by 
Philly Slim under the stewardship of 

Creeker and JD.  They look like they will 

be fun.  We will bring the rope just in 

case. 

We hope you all can come out and have a 

good time with us. 

 

BEST SHOOT BY A DAM 

SITE 

The particulars are posted on the web  

regarding the Best Shoot by a Damn Site.  
As a matter of fact, we currently have 18 

commitments from cowboys and 

cowgirls. 
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ELDORADO RAMBLINGS 
The shooter book is in its initial read through 

and as usual the stages look like a lot of fun. 

We will have the Silent Auction again this 

year.  All of the funds derived from this 

auction go into the pool for the purchase of 
various items for the door prizes at Eldorado.  

If you have anything that you would like to 

donate please get with Charming.  Your 
usual fine cooperation and support is 

appreciate it. 

 

“STAGE WRITING INVITATION”  

ELDORADO CANYON GAZETTE 
 

Have you ever yearned to be a stage writer? 

As part of our ongoing efforts to involve 

additional shooters in more aspects of the 

cowboy shooting experience, we are 
announcing The Eldorado Cowboys Stage 

Writing invitation. 

This invite is for anybody interested in the 
Eldorado methodology regarding how a 

stage is put together.   

From shooters who simply want to 

understand the basics of good stage design 
and target placement, all the way to folks 

that have the desire to create complete stages 

or matches. 

We will walk you through the entire stage 
writing process – explaining the reasons for 

steel placement and distance to creating and 

critiquing shooting sequences.  We will 
discuss what makes a stage flow smoothly 

and the importance of time management 

when dealing with multiple stages. 

This will be an ongoing online process and 
discussion involving the emailed exchange 

of stage designs and graphics.  

Interested cowboys and cowgirls should 

forward their names and emails to Creeker. 

ecowboyscreeker@yahoo.com  



50 / 50 DRAWING 

 

As promised, we brought the 50/50 

drawing back again in January.  

Congratulations Corvette Kid for 

splitting the Saturday pot and taking 

home $25.00 and Contrail for splitting 

the Sunday pot and taking home $23.00. 

 

Thank you for your support in these 

drawings.  We will put the money to 

good use. 

BRPC MEMBERSHIP 

RENEWAL 

Just a reminder that your Boulder Rifle 
and Pistol Club membership renewal 

was due by January 1, 2013.  They do 

not send a renewal form.  If the  

information on file with BRPC is 
current, all you need to do is make out 

your check for $75 AND mark renewal 

on it. Send it to  

 BRPC 
  PO Box 60534 

 Boulder City, NV 89006 

 
The locks were changed January 1 and 

your old code will not work.  We 

would hate for you to drive all the way 
out to BRPC for some practice and find 

that you could not get in.  Thank you 

for your attention to this matter. 

 

CLEAN SHOOT WINNERS 

 
We got off to a good start with Clean 

Shoots this year.  We had 11 over the 

two days.  Congratulations  - 

 

1/5 Lady Glitter 

 Chihuahua Charlie 

 Lightnin’ Buck 

 Dixie Bell 

1/6 Just Ace 

 Corvette Kid 

 Blazin’ Betsy 

 Lady Glitter 

 Chihuahua Charlie 

 German Rosebud 

 Garnett 

 

We also had two DANG IT awards.  

Congratulations Creeker and Box 

Herder 

 

THANK YOU 

We want to thank Dan Diamond for the 
contribution to Eldorado Cowboys of 

the knock down target.  We appreciate 

his generosity and look forward trying 

it out. 

 

ELDORADO RAMBLINGS  

PHOTO OF THE MONTH 

We had the honor of having Eureka 
Kid’s nephew Sean Randall, AKA 

Commando Cowboy shoot with us in 

January.  He was on temporary duty at 
Nellis and came out to shoot with us and 

his Uncle both days.  From the smile on 

his face, we just have to assume that he 

had a great time. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

It was great shooting with you 

Commando Cowboy.  We all thank you 

for your service to this great country.  

When you’re in town again, please 
come out and shoot with us.  We’d love 

having you. 

ADVISORY BOARD 

MEMBERS 

The board is still working on the 

particulars regarding the Advisory 

Board members and volunteer 
assignments.  It will be on the 

agenda at the February Board 

meeting.   

 

NRA RSO CERTFIED  

RANGE OFFICERS 

 
Thank you everyone who responded 

with either of their current Range 

Officer Certification dates or who 

signed up for this training. 

For those of you who still might be 

interested and have not gotten with 

us, you need to have an NRA RSO 
Certification if you wish to put on or 

assist with putting on shoots at 

BRPC. 

The cost is $26.00 and a current 
NRA membership.  There is a class 

scheduled March 9, 2013.  It takes 

about a full day of classroom 

training at the range. 

We are maintaining a list.  If you 

wish to participate, please let us 

know and we will get you on the list.  

Thank you. 

  

COLUMNS 

Due to the time constraints of two of 

our regular monthly contributors, 

Off Target with Creeker and the 
Territorial Governor column by 

Rattler John, are not being run again 

this month. They promise to have 
columns for us for the February 

Eldorado Gazette. 

THANK YOU AGAIN 

We would like to thank everyone who 

helped clean up, pack up, and clean up 

the wads after the Sunday shoot.  Your 

help is appreciated.  We want to leave 

the bays in as good condition if not bet-

ter than we got them.  The Gun Club is 

good to us and we want to show our 

appreciation and your help goes a long 

way in getting it done. Thank you. 



Web Links: 

 

Eldorado Website:  - Nellie Blue web master 

 www.eldoradocowboys.com 

 

Eldorado 2011 Photos - www.Photobucket.com/LadyofGlitter 

  

Nevada CAS Forums (Talk to your friends, buy and sell guns, learn about 

other Nevada clubs):  

 http://nevadacas.proboards51.com/ 

 

SASS Website:  

 www.sassnet.com  

 

Boulder Rifle and Pistol Club: 

 www.brpc1.org 

 

Stay safe and have a great time.  See you on the range. 

 

 

Eldorado Cowboys 

OUT OF STATE 

SHOOTS 

 

Winter Range  

Phoenix, Arizona 

February 18 through 24, 2013 

 

Winter Range Warm-up 

Phoenix, Arizona 

February 22, 2013 

 

Gathering Of The Posses 

Casa Grande, Arizona 

March 15 through 17, 2013 

 

Sagebrush Shootout 

Nevada Rangers 

Las Vegas, NV 

April 13 and 14, 2013 

 

Ruckus At Red Rock 

Saint George, Utah 

April 17 through 20, 2013 

 

Defend The Roost 

Ridgecrest California 

Many 16 through 19, 2013 

 

End Of Road 

Snake River Western Shooting 

Society 

Jerome, Idaho 

May 24 through 26, 2013 
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